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Three Years of Progress and Partnership
It's the third anniversary of construction beginning on the 183 North Mobility Project. These past three

years have been a journey toward improved mobility in Northwest Austin. We are grateful for this
community, and we appreciate your patience as construction continues toward the finish line. Happy

anniversary, and Happy Valentine’s Day from the 183 North Mobility Project team!
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Our Annual Meeting Video
is Here!

We’re excited to share the latest
updates on the 183 North Mobility

Project with our Annual Update
Meeting video. This recorded

presentation will give you the inside
scoop on the work completed in 2024

and what’s to come in 2025.

In the Community

Showing Love: In the Community

At 183 North, we’re all about spreading the love, and that means being out in the community with
YOU! In 2024, we were happy to connect with so many of you, sharing project updates and

gathering feedback as construction continues. As we look ahead for 2025, we want to continue that
connection. Let us know if there are meetings or events we should consider attending, and we’ll do
our best to be there with updates, answers and a listening ear. Can’t wait to see you this year! Click

below to see where we were in 2024.

Community Outreach

Help Us Spread Some Local
(Business) Love

We want to spread the love by celebrating
the local businesses that make the corridor

unique. If your business is located along
the 183 North Mobility Project, we’d love to
showcase you in our newsletter or on our

social channels. It’s our way of saying
“thank you” for your contributions and

patience during construction. Interested or
know a business that would love the

spotlight? Reach out to Angie Posada.

Love at
First Buy
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Nominate a Business

Tell Us How We're Doing!

On the 183 North Mobility Project team, we
believe in open communication. This month,
we are seeking feedback through our annual

Public Opinion Survey.

We want to know how we’re doing in
delivering the latest news about the project’s

impacts and progress. By taking this short
survey, you’re helping the team keep you
informed in the best way possible. Your

feedback helps ensure we’re delivering the
information that matters most to you.

Take the Survey
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Major Activity

Crews are temporarily closing the second
Steck Ave. exit on southbound MoPac for

2-3 months to facilitate work on the
operational improvements coming to the
MoPac/US 183 interchange as a part of
the 183 North Mobility Project. Alternate

routes available. Schedule subject to
change based on weather or other

factors.

Learn More

Progress By the Numbers
Bridge
Columns

Drilled Shafts
As of January 2025, the 183 North
Mobility Project contractor, Great
Hills Constructors, has employed

up to

79.6%
87.4%

Foundation
elements
utilizing deeply
drilled holes

Vertical
components of a
bridge structure

Bridge CapsDrainage
84.5%
Elements placed
on top of bridge
foundation
elements known
as piles team members to bring

improvements to northwest
Austin. More positionswill be

added in 2025!Retaining
WallsPavement

69.4% 64.0%
Learn More

★Percentages are percent complete
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Do you have questions about the 183 North Mobility Project? We have answers! Check
out the website for all of your project needs. Take a look at frequently asked questions,

learn more about project improvements, and stay connected with updates on project
news.

Project Website

PROJECT PARTNERS:  GREAT HILLS
♦ CONSTRUCTORS

wiLco = METRO CSMPO' i

Copyright © 2025 Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this e-mail because you are an important part of the Mobility Authority community.

Our mailing address is:
Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority

3300 N. IH-35

Suite 300

Austin, TX 78705




